	[image: image3.jpg]00g
Communities

and Local Government





	
	[image: image4.jpg]www.communities.gov.uk
community, opportunity, prosperity






	[image: image1.png](J
$ Communities
[ and Local Government




	
	[image: image2.emf]



30 March 2011


	LGPS Pension Managers 

	Our Ref:


Your Ref:



Dear Colleague,

LGPS : CETV Discount Rate 
Please note this is only applicable by reference to the use of the Club linked CETV guidance. 

You will be aware that the Budget announced that, following a full public consultation, the Government has decided that the appropriate discount rate should be based on long term expectations of Gross Domestic Product (GDP) growth. The new rate will be 3.0 per cent above CPI.

GAD will now have to determine the impact of this decision and in due course, from an agreed future date, will review the appropriate suite of transfer factors
At this stage it is hoped that the opportunity can be taken to comply with a ECJ judgement and incorporate produce unisex factors at the same time.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Lankester
A J Lankester
Workforce Pay and Pensions Divison 
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